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Message from the President – Winter 2021-2022 

January 1, 2022 

Fellow Members and Officials –  

Happy New Year!  

As we roll in 2022, I think it is important to first look back and simply say “thank you” to everyone in the MCOA for 

all that you did to make 2021 a resounding success. Our success is a tribute to each of you who continue to make 

such a tremendous positive impact in support of high school sports in our area. 

It is your love of the game, and desire to always serve the sports you officiate with the utmost professionalism and 

integrity that makes these experiences for the student-athletes possible. It takes a special kind of person to do what 

you do! 

On a business note, please take the time to review our by-laws. Our Webmaster & Arbiter Administrator,  Charlie 

Westerfield, has made this document available via the web page in the members only section of  www.MCOA.org. 

If you believe there are changes or revisions to our by-laws that could make the MCOA better, please remember to 

submit those in writing 30 days prior to the General Membership meeting that usually takes place towards the end 

of June each year. This is your organization, and we appreciate the involvement of all! 

It is hard to believe the Winter seasons in Basketball, Soccer, and Wrestling will going into the closing stretches of the 

regular season and the spring sports will soon be kicking off.  

 

Yours in Sports,  

 

Steve Muzzy 

Email – president@mcoa.org 
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